
Congratulations to the Valencia Homeowner's Association! 

Ed Keely and Larry Johnson, representing the Valencia Homeowner's Association, receiving the 

Watersaver Too Award from the San Antonio Water System.  

 
Recently the Valencia Homeowner's Association (VHOA) received an award from 
SAWS for their efforts in water conservation. VHOA signed up SAWS customers 
for almost 400 water-saving toilets. These toilets save about 1 million gallons of 
water a year for each 100 installed. Through this effort the VHOA saved over 3 
million gallons of water in District 10. 
 
In 2007, SAWS installed 4,513 toilets through the Season to Save program. The 
installation of these toilets resulted in 53,253,400 gallons of water saved!
 


